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Coming up next week: 

Tuesday: 

Champions Assembly at 

9:15am 

Wednesday: 

Harvest Festival for pupils  

Only 

Disco KS1 and KS2 

Half Term 

 

Together Everyone Achieves More 

Dear Parents and Carers 

For our pupils in Years 1 to 5, this week has 

been their first assessment week of the 

academic year. We have all been very 

impressed with how much they have learned 

this term. 

Our Reception children who joined us in September have settled 

in so well; it feels like they have always been here. I know that 

Mrs Stone is absolutely delighted with their progress so far! 

I don’t know about you but I think it must be time for half term 

soon. 

Mr Gareth Spicer, Headteacher. 

Jade Class have 

been super stars 

this week and very 

busy!  

Here they are 

enjoying a story and  

calming down with 

Mrs Stone before 

going into assembly 

— the first whole school assembly for our newest 

Reception starters.  

After a day full of wet play 

times, what better way to 

burn off some energy inside. 

Pupils in Opal Class (and 

Miss Denning) are boogying 

on down. 

Any other business: 

Fraser Portraits will be in 

school on Tuesday 5th 

November to take individual 

pupil photos. A separate 

letter will go out about this 

but please note if you have 

not returned the 

photographic consent form 

given out earlier this term, 

your child will not 

be able to have 

their photo taken. 

Attendance: 

This week Opal Class 

had the highest 

attendance with 99.23% 

Attendance overall is 

96.22% 

Amethyst Class have been   

working so hard on producing their 

very best writing using ‘Wow’    

vocabulary and persuasion. These 

two pupils are particularly proud of 

their Hot Write  

letters on  

climate 

change in their 

Writing      

Journals —

and so they 

should be! 

 One of our very 

proud writers in 

Onyx Class 

pictured here 

with her super 

learning, with 

another eager 

learner in the 

background.  

In Crystal Class pupils have been 

using the internet to find images to 

include in their non-chronological 

reports about Corsham.  They just 

so happened to have stumbled 

across our 

winning 

sports 

teams on 

our new 

website.  

 Our (Wildly Important Goal) 

WIG for Year 6 is 58% 

This is the percentage of 

pupils who must achieve 

the expected standard in 

Reading, Writing and Maths 

in July 2020 

 

Pupils in Garnet Class 

have been trying really 

hard to earn extra Golden 

Time this week. Creative 

art appears to be the 

activity of choice! 


